http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=61999
Falls City SENCA Office Location Change

(KLZA)-- The SENCA office in the Richardson County Courthouse is moving.

Last week Richardson County Commissioners approved request from Pam
Armknecht and Melissa Hardenberger with Southeast Nebraska Community
Action Partners to locate their office to a different room.

The SENCA Office at the Courthouse will soon be in room 101, the former
Veteran’s Service Office just inside the west entrance.
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